
                                                             

 

Dear Veteran /Servicemember,  

Welcome to VTC!  As you begin to get your treatment and supervision plans set up in the next few 
weeks, meet your treatment team, start attending court, and get assigned your mentor, we also want 
you to take this time to help us learn a little bit more about you, the Veteran.  To do this we ask that you 
complete a short one page intake essay and turn it in no later than:  ___________________________. 
The essay should include: 

• Brief description of your military career 
• Family background and work history 
• Any specific things you feel you need help with  
• What you hope to gain from participating in this program 

You may return your completed essay to your supervision officer, VJO Frank Norris or VTCC Brenda 
Mueller.  
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